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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! It really has been a marvellous start to the new school year. The children have come back
refreshed and excited, and have all settled very well into their new classes. We would like to say a special
welcome to all our new families who have joined the school from Nursery to Year 6 - it is wonderful to
have you here and part of our Underhill community! 

This year our Big Idea is Team Underhill; Team World, where we will be focusing on the importance of
working together as a team and looking after each other so we all achieve. This half term our quest is
'Multiply those Marbles'! As you know, in each class, the children collect marbles when they demonstrate
great team work so this term we have challenged them to see how many marbles they can earn as a
class and then as a whole school. Watch this space to see how many marbles Underhill can collect by
October half term!

We are thinking all about the different teams we are part of in school and one of those is our House
teams. We have decided to give our Houses a makeover to revitalise our house system. We are starting
with renaming the houses and ensuring that all the houses are balanced in numbers. We have held a
competition and the children have come up with some brilliant ideas for new names. This week this
children will be voting for their favourite from the top three entries. 

All the clubs are up and running from this week. A huge thank you to Emily Sidney and Simone Cahill for
organising everything and to the adults at school who have volunteered to run a club. We hope that you
have received your club offers. If there are any issues, please do come in and speak to the office. Any
issues with external clubs need to be discussed directly with that club's admin team. 

The school calendar for this year is being sent out to you this week. On the calendar will be all the dates
that you need to know from class assemblies, to special events to PTA bake sales. If any changes do have
to be made to the calendar, we will give you as much notice as possible. We have lots of exciting and
important events planned this year and we hope you are able to attend as many as you can. 

It's the Meet the Teacher Meetings this week so we look forward to seeing you over the week. If you are
not able to attend, the presentations will be posted on our website in due course.

We hope you have a great week, 

Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles 

http://www.underhillschool.org/
mailto:office@underhill.barnetmail.net
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Homework 

This year, children in Years 1 - 6 will continue to receive weekly homework. The homework will be
on Google Classroom (KS2) or SeeSaw (KS 1) and will consist of spellings, English comprehension
or grammar, and a maths sheet. We will send the first set of homework on Friday 20th
September. 

Clubs

All internal club offers have now been sent out to parents. Parents can still sign their
children up for any of our External clubs by contacting them directly. All club information
can be found on our school website here - https://underhillschool.co.uk/school-clubs 

Family support

We understand that our families sometimes need extra support. If you are struggling
with providing food for your family please do contact Jane via the school office. Jane
can then arrange to meet with you and discuss how we are able to support. 
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External Adverts 

GROWS FLOWER WORKSHOP
On 28th September GROW is hosting their first
Flower Workshop: a 360° learning of Agroecological
flowers including how to seed, plant, grow, harvest,
and arrange, plus a delicious sit-down lunch on the
farm. 

Tickets can be bought HERE.

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/66950?
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